
Damon Grimaldi, 
 
I am writing to express my appreciation for the excellent service you provided when you 
replaced my hot water tank.  The moment you started sharing infominutes on the subject I 
knew to contact you, I was impressed by your professionalism, prompt response, and clear 
communication. You were able to quickly assess the problem, explain the necessary work 
to be done in a way I could understand, and then complete with efficiency. 
 
Your expertise and attention to detail were evident throughout the entire process. Not only 
did you fix the issue with my hot water tank, but you also ensured everything was working 
perfectly before you left. I particularly appreciated how respectful you were of my home, 
taking care to clean up after the job was done. 
 
I would highly recommend you to anyone in need of reliable, skilled handyman services. 
Your work is top-notch, and it’s clear you take pride in providing excellent customer service. 
Thank you again for a job well done! 
 
Thanks, 
Chase B. Waldroup 


